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Planned Giving Luncheon — OPEN TO ALL, RSVP REQUIRED Dis-
cover opportunities for creative gift arrangements that offer immediate tax benefits
for you, and long-term benefits for the science community. Join the APS Develop-
ment Office at the April Meeting 2020 for a conversation facilitated by: TBD Brian
B. Schwartz, Ph.D., Professor of Physics; Brooklyn College and The Graduate Cen-
ter of CUNY. Light refreshments and handouts will be provided. This session is free
to members of APS and their guests. You do not need to be registered for the April
Meeting to attend.
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